Administrative Office • 7450 S. Wolf Road • Burr Ridge, IL 60527 (708) 784-2013 • Fax: (708) 246-0161 • www.d107.org

To: Pleasantdale SD 107 Board of Education

From: Dr. Dave Palzet

Re: 2016-17 Staffing Recommendations

Annually, the administration presents our staffing recommendations to the Board of Education. These recommendations reflect the projected enrollments at our schools as well as any new programs or initiatives that are planned for the upcoming school year. It is our goal to maintain a staffing level that meets our students needs in a fiscally responsible manner. Based on this through analysis the administration is recommending no changes to our current staffing levels. We believe that the staff we have in place are able to meet our students' needs and maintain the high level of service our families have come to expect. Please note that instructional aide at both buildings could change due to student needs and possible move ins or outs.